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ALEXIS BRISKI MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP

The Board of Directors of the Los Gatos-Cupertino-Saratoga Girls Softball
Association awards a scholarship each year to one or more graduating seniors from
high school who were players in LGCS Fastpitch Softball in honor of the late
Alexis Briski. Recipients of this Memorial Scholarship are selected in recognition
of their exemplifying the qualities that Alexis displayed during her short lifetime
— a love of softball, a competitive spirit and a never-give-up attitude both on the
field and in the classroom. One or more scholarships in an amount up to $1,500 are
awarded each year.

In order to be eligible for the scholarship, a student should have played in the
LGCS softball program and must be a member of the graduating class of 2024.

Students interested in applying for the scholarships must submit the following
materials:

[ A completed LGCS Alexis Briski Memorial Scholarship form
[J A high school transcript

[J An essay of approximately 250 words describing her experiences in school,
life and softball and how those experiences have influenced her future goals
and life plans.

Completed application materials must be submitted to =

: resident(@]lecsfastpitch.or .
. no later than Friday, May 17, 2024.

Recipients will be notified by June 1st, 2024.
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NAME
ADDRESS
PHONE EMAIL:

PARTICIPATION IN LGCS (Los Gatos, Cupertino, Saratoga) Softball
Please list team names, age group, coaches that you remember

HIGH SCHOOL ACTIVITIES

Cumulative Grade Point Average

Extra Curricular Activities:
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COMMUNITY SERVICE ACTIVITIES

COLLEGE PLANS

Anticipated college(s) of attendance:

Anticipated college major(s):

The completed application form should be submitted to the
president(@lgcsfastpitch.org with a copy of a high school transcript
and an essay of not more than 250 words describing your experiences in community service and
how those experiences have influenced your future goals and life plans.

All application materials must be received no later than Friday, May 17, 2024




